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Survey of Preschool Students for Kindergarten Enrollment 
 
February 6, 2020 
 
 
Dear Hayfield Elementary School Parents and Guardians, 
 
Each spring, Fairfax County Public Schools sends a survey to families within its attendance 
area to determine the number of rising kindergarten students that will attend district schools 
during the upcoming academic year.  On the reverse side of this letter you will find that 
survey.   
 
Parents/Guardians of rising kindergarten students living within the Hayfield Elementary 
School boundaries are asked to complete the Survey of Preschool Students for 
Kindergarten Enrollment and return it to our school office no later than Thursday, March 
31, 2020.  Please share with neighbors to whom this may apply. Additional copies will be 
available in our school office for parents/ guardians who do not currently have a student 
enrolled at Hayfield Elementary School.  Please note the following when determining 
whether or not you should complete the survey: 
 

1.  A child who will reach his or her fifth birthday on or before September 30, 2020 is 
eligible to register for kindergarten. 

2. The child’s record of immunization, physical examination, and birth certificate must 
be submitted when registering your child/children, as well as the family’s proof of 
residency (copy of lease or deed). 

 
We are working on an exciting new orientation experience tentatively scheduled for the 
evening of May 5, 2020, and will have more details available soon. In the meantime, 
kindergarten (and new student) registration appointments are available for scheduling 
through our website: https://hayfieldes.fcps.edu/parent-resources/student-registration.  
 

Respectfully,  
  

Jessica Lewis 
 

Jessica Lewis 
Principal 

 

https://hayfieldes.fcps.edu/parent-resources/student-registration
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